

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Curbside Residential Recycling Service Levels for 2020 and Beyond

Recommendation of the Committee

- That Option 1: Core Acceptable Materials be approved for the curbside residential recycling program;
- That the continuation of the Glass Recycling Partnership with SARCAN Recycle be approved; and
- 3. That the Administration report back to the appropriate Committee with information on the structure of the new program, rationale of any changes to the program, communications plan, and a summary of how the program's success will be measured.

History

At the September 9, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the, General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated September 9, 2019 was considered.

Your Committee is also recommending that the Administration report back to the appropriate Committee with information on the structure of the new program, rationale of any changes to the program, communications plan, and a summary of how the program's success will be measured.

Attachment

September 9, 2019 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment.